
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 

The Alexandria Redevelopment & Housing 
Authority has developed the draft of the 
Housing Choice Voucher Program 
Administrative Plan (Section 8) in compliance 
with the Code of Federal Regulations 24 CFR 
Part 982 and 24 CFR Part 983.  The draft is 
available for review on the website 
www.arha.us, administrative offices of the 
Authority located at 600 North Fairfax Street 
and 18 Roth Street in Alexandria, VA, Monday 
through Friday, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. 
and 5:30 p.m., or at the public libraries during 
their normal hours of operation.  A public 
hearing to take comments on the 
Administrative Plan will be held June 26, 2012 
at 6:00 p.m. at the Ladrey High-rise located at 
300 Wythe Street in Alexandria.  The public is 
encouraged to attend this meeting.  Anyone 
needing reasonable accommodation should 
contact Patience Tardy at 703-549-7115, ext. 
322. 
 
 

http://www.arha.us/

